
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

26th  May 2023 

Issue 16 Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

Virtues to Live By  

  

  

The Good Shepherd aims to encourage 

children, parents and carers to achieve 

the best possible levels of attendance in 

order to take full advantage of the 

learning experiences available to 

them.  The school will continue to offer 

an environment in which children feel 

welcomed and valued.   

 

 
Congratulations to  for getting attendance for 

this week! Our whole school attendance for 

this week is Fingers crossed for a better week 

next week. Check out the stars below to see 

your child’s class attendance. Let’s reach for 

those attendance stars.  

                                           

 

RA 1N  2C  2P 3F 
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4C  5B 

96% 

5P 

  94 % 
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PERSVERANCE 

& RESILIENCE  

 

     

KINDNESS  

 

HONESTY 

 

96% 

“I have come that they may have life and have it to the full.”  John 10:10 

 

SERVICE   

HERO 

HERE EVERYDAY READY ONTIME 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                     

GOOD NEWS STORIES  

 

YEAR TWO Secret Agent Training!  

A big thank you from Mrs Dodds to Mrs O Key, 
Mrs Berrill and their team for all the hard work 
guiding the year 2 team through their Special 
Agent missions to a fabulous party !  Whether this 
included providing breakfast, supervision or 
teaching in the lead up to we are extremely 
grateful and it was evident the children rose to 
the challenge and they really blew us away. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

                         

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE  
8th June 2023 2.15 pm Parent/Carer 

Workshop. Please see full details of the 
event on the website here and you can 
read Mrs Dodds letter here. We would 
encourage as many parents/carers to 

attend this event as possible.  
 

 

 

                  

      

 

 

       

          

            

                   

 

 

 

 

Coronation Picnic  

 
It was so nice to see so many families enjoying 
the Picnic it was made even nicer with the sun 
making an appearance for us. Thank you to all the 
staff and FROG volunteers for all the help in 
organising the afternoon, lastly thank you to all 
the parents, carers, grandparents, aunts, uncles 
brothers, sisters and friends who came to 
celebrate with us.  
 
It was a lovely way to start our Half Term, we 
hope you all have a great week off and we will 
see you all on Monday 5th June 2023 at 8.45am. 

 

 
 

 

Forest School Open Morning   

Wednesday, 7th June 2023 9.30-11.30! 

For children due to start Pre-School in September, 

come and have a look at our Forest School space, 

look around our Pre – School setting and meet our 

amazing team.  

Please see full details on the website here . 

 

 

 

YEAR 5 SLEEPOVER 7th July 2023 

Save the date 

 

https://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2614&type=pdf
https://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2613&type=pdf
https://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=26&viewid=1&event=306


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Every other week we send a Dates for your 

Diary out. In here will be term dates, mufti 

days, school trips etc …If you need to refer to 

this during the week you can find it on the 

website. You can also find key dates on the 

school website HERE . 

 

WEEK A  

All children must dress appropriately for Forest 

School long trousers, long sleeves, closed toe shoes 

and a coat. A hat and gloves are a good idea. We will 

go to the Forest except in high winds or thunder and 

lightning. Be ready for Forest School even on days it 

is raining. Always bring a change of footwear.  

Please check here for full Forest School dates. 

  

  

Gregory 22nd May 2016 

Blessing 23rd May 2013 

Mara 24th May 2014 

Lewis 25th May 2014 

Riley 25th May 2013 

Taiya 28th May 2013 

 

             PE DAYS                   PE  

 

No earrings or 

jewellery should be 

worn during PE 

lessons. Earrings will 

need to be taken 

out, they cannot be 

covered with a 

plaster. Please 

ensure that all PE kit 

is clearly labelled. 

Hair on PE Days hair 

must be tied back 

securely 

A Birthday Prayer 

Heavenly Father, We praise you for all your 

gifts to us. In a special way, we thank you. 

Bless our birthday child always in your love. 

Bless us too, Holy Father, and this food with 

which we celebrate. Help us all to praise you 

and give you glory Through Jesus Christ our 

lord. 

Amen. 

 

 

CURRENT COVID-19 ADVICE  

You can see the latest advice on 

our website by clicking this link  

We encourage children not to 

attend school with the following 

symptom’s. 

High temp, Continuous cough and 

loss or change in sense of smell. 

 

 

 

Please see the latest update from 

Public Health West 

Northamptonshire Council here   

 

 

Tuesday – 4C Mrs 

Hover  

Wednesday –RA 

Mrs Miller 

Thursday-5B Miss 

Smith/Mrs 

Maddison  

Friday -6D AM Mrs 

Jones AM  

2C PM Mrs O’Key 

PM 

https://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2619&type=pdf
https://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2430&type=pdf
https://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2428&type=pdf
https://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2428&type=pdf
https://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/page/?title=Covid%2D19+Guidance&pid=117
https://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2449&type=pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Our School Day 

Please can we remind all 

Parents/Carers that our School 

day begins at 8.45 am and ends 

at 3.15 pm. You can see a full 

breakdown of the day here. 

Breakfast Club is bookable 

through MCAS and Rhino Sports 

Club or After School Club is 

bookable here . If your child is 

not booked into these clubs you 

will be called and expected to 

collect them. Can we also ask 

that you drop and collect the 

children promptly. 

 

 

SWIMMING CLASS 5B 

SWIMMING SESSIONS 5B Have a one final lesson  

Wednesday 7th June 2023.  

 

 

ABSENCE 

If your child cannot attend school due to 

illness, please leave a message on our 

school absence line on the morning of the 

first day and each subsequent day of 

absence. You can also log your child's 

absence via MCAS  

When leaving a message on the absence 

line please………………… 

 LEAVE CHILDS NAME  

 LEAVE CHIDS CLASS  

 LEAVE REASON FOR ABSENCE  

  

 

At the Good Shepherd Catholic Primary School 

we promote the Gospel Values Jesus taught us. 

Please make sure as parents you lead by 

example inside and outside of school. NO verbal 

abuse towards staff or between parents will be 

tolerate 

 

Please remember to check our website for all 

handy information. 

Click here for the calendar 

Click here for The Parent Zone 

 

  

 

Please remember we 

cannot accept any 

cash in school. 

Payments must go 

through MCAS.  

Please remember 

that we are a Nut 

Free School.  

 

https://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/page/?title=Our+School+Day&pid=44
https://rhinosportsacademy.co.uk/good-shepherd/
https://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=26&viewid=1&event=226
https://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/page/?title=Parent+Zone&pid=25

